
Cluster Visioning 

On the Sunday when we talked about our Re-Imagine 2.0 
campaign I gave a brief history of our LFC family.  We have 
a great legacy and history, but as I said that day, I believe we 
are just getting going.  

This applies to so many areas of our ministry and impact 
in our community, but I feel that it is very true of our work 
through Clusters.  

I believe the organization of our LFC community around 
the neighbourhoods and areas where people live is vital 
to our long-range vision to see the gospel of Jesus Christ 
making a difference through us.

There have been many stories of the Clusters working 
together, caring for one another and caring for others in 
the neighbourhood.  While there have been great stories 
of success, there has also been some confusion about what 
the primary roles of Clusters are, and how Clusters are to 
function.

During my message on the Sunday of our Fall Kick-Off, I 
said that the Clusters exist for two main purposes.  They are:

•    To care for one another in the neighbourhood, and 
•    To care for the neighbourhood with one another

I believe that if we can develop the Clusters to do these two 
things well, then we will see great fruit for God’s Kingdom.  

To see our Clusters succeed and grow in their impact, we 
need to work together as a team in each Cluster.  This was 
never meant to be a task for one or two people.  The Clusters 
were developed with the idea of teams of people working 
together and sharing their unique gifts to make a difference. 

With that in mind I would like to invite everyone to a Cluster 
Visioning Meeting to share ideas about what Clusters can 
be, and to give each Cluster a chance to dream about the 
impact they can make.  

Here are the details:

I hope to see many of you there!

Pastor Dennis

Cluster Visioning Meeting and Soup Supper
Sunday, October 29

5:00 to 7:30 pm

We will start with a Soup-N-Buns Supper  
and then dream together.

Child Care will be provided but please RSVP to the 
Office by Friday, October 20.

LFC News for
October 2017  



LFC Young Adults October Events:
Friday, Oct 13 ~ 7-9pm Games Night at the 
church.
Friday, Oct 27 ~ Pumpkin carving at the 
church.  Bring your own pumpkin and snacks.
Tuesday Night Bible Study ~ 7-9pm in the  

		         youth yoom
If you have any questions about the Young Adult ministry, please feel 
free to ask Natalie Piercey, Andrew Brander, Makayla Ohlmann or 
Rudy Wall.

Keep up to date on all the details of this group at  
facebook.com/groups/YoungAdultsLFC/ Facebook

LFC Women announcements:
Women’s Bible Study @ LFC
Starting October 16th @ 9:30am for 16 weeks, Beth Moore will help guide us while we walk 
through the book of James. With one sight of Jesus resurrected, James turned into the man that 
we will meet... ONE LITTLE GLIMPSE!! Do we struggle with seeing who Christ says we are? 
Let’s meet to study, wrestle, grow, and walk in that together. If you have any questions or want 
further details, contact Cyana Gaffney 780-217-6211

Mother / Daughter / Friend Night - October 21 @ 6:00pm
Bring out the girls/women in your life to join us in laughing, eating and celebrating life in community. The planning 
team has GREAT things planned and will have more details to come!! Tickets will go on sale soon - $5 for adults $2 
for kids. 

To keep up to date on all that is happening in our women’s ministry, visit our Facebook page or  
Email:  sisterlife@leducfellowship.ca

LFC MEN
This fall we will be meeting the second Tuesday of every month.

Join us October 12th at 8PM.
Nachos and beverages provided.   

Once again we will have the privilege of 
hearing from one of our men about how God is working in his life.  It will be a 

great evening of community, friendship, and brotherhood.

Don’t miss it!



LFC Kids Newsletter:
LFC Kids…..babies to Grade 6!

Construction is nearing an end!  As we wait to 
fully move into the new LFC Kids rooms, here 

is the list of rooms where your children will be during our 
Sunday Morning LFC Kids programming:

Nursery (babies) - The new mothers’ room, located in the foyer.  

Toddler Room (walkers to 36 months) –  The Elementary 
Room, formerly known as the OLD youth room.

Ages 3-K – The 3-K Classroom, formerly known as the 
Fellowship Hall.

Grades 1-3 – The Youth Room

Jujubes (Grade 4-6) - They will be dismissed after the adult 
worship time and meet in their Jujubes Classroom, just off the 
3-K Classroom.

We will keep you informed as to when the kids are able to meet in 
their new classrooms.  Thanks for your patience!

LEGO NEEDED!!  We are still looking for more Lego!  We 
have a large table for the Elementary class to use, and we 
would love to have more Lego to create with!  Donations of 
Lego will be accepted until the end of October.  Thanks!

Moms & Tots starts up again on Monday, October 16!
Moms & Tots meets on Mondays from 9:30 AM to 11:00 AM 
in the 3-K Classroom.  This is a weekly group for moms, dads, 
caregivers, etc. to bring their children and visit while the kids 
play with each other.  This is a free weekly event.  If you have 
any further questions, you can contact Corinna Weslosky (780-
913-1033), Jenn Mayr (780-995-2314) or Laura Dublanko 
(587-785-8456).

Jujubes on Friday Nights!
Jujubes is a group for students in Grades 4-6.  As well as meeting 
on Sunday mornings, Jujubes will meet one Friday 
night a month.  For a schedule of Jujubes events, 
contact Joanne or check out the information on our 
church website.

Friday, October 27 - Operation Christmas Child 
Packing Party - Watch for details in your inbox. 
**If you would like to be on the email list for Jujubes, please let 
Joanne or Penny know.

Any questions concerning LFC Kids Ministries can be directed to 
Joanne Gulley at joanne@leducfellowship.ca or by text/calling:   

780-441-1671.

Youth!
Come hang out with us 
every Wednesday from 

6:30-8:30pm.

Junior High School Retreat:
November 17-19  

Registration forms coming soon!

For the most current news and info head to 
leducfellowship.ca to join our LFC Youth 

Facebook group and sign up for our email 
updates.

Wednesday, Oct 11
1:00-4:00pm

We meet every month to do some 
White Cross work cutting and rolling 

bandages to send to missions.
Everyone is welcome! w
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Jubilee’rs Event:

Friday, October 27, 11:00am ~ 
At Taylor Seminary. 

Program will feature Missionaries to 
China, Nick & Iris Hung. 

Lunch to follow.   Cost is $15.00 and 
tickets are available from  

Gladys Kneller.
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Hymn Sing, Oct. 22

6-7 PM at McKernan Baptist.  
People of all ages, including children, 
are welcome.  Bring food (Any lunch 

type food that isn’t a hot dish) to 
share for afterwards.



Missionaries We Support
LFC supports several missionaries.  Please hold these people up in your prayers.

Yuri Nakano has been serving in the Kansai region of Japan since 2010 working with Paul and Melissa 
Ewing and Shan Reed at the Komyo Christian church plant in Southern Osaka.  She also does some preaching 
ministry, leads bible studies and focuses on discipleship and leadership development. Yuri has a strong 
passion to see people live the victorious Christian life.

http://nabonmission.org/fellowship-christ/

Lyndell Campbell-Requia is a professor at a Seminary in Brazil.  Through a partnership with NAB 
and the Seminary, Lyndell coordinates the EQUIP Million Leadership Mandate which continues to train 
leaders all over the state. As she has worked closely with the leaders of the Rio Grande do Sul State Baptist 
Convention, she was named coordinator of the new Pastoral Formation program in 2015. One of her most 
cherished roles is on-going mentoring of young women who God is leading into vocational ministry.

http://nabonmission.org/seminary-students/

Sheryl Grunwald is a trainer for Kidzana under Action International.  Her mandate is to equip children’s 
workers & leaders worldwide to reach & disciple their community’s children for Christ.

Read more about her impact to children’s workers around the world here:
https://www.actioninternational.org/missionary/grunwald/

LFC Staff:
Pastor: Rev. Dennis Gulley 	                dennis@leducfellowship.ca
Associate Pastor:  Dustin Strauss 		   dustin@leducfellowship.ca
	 Currently on Sabbatical
Children’s Ministry: Joanne Gulley		  joanne@leducfellowship.ca
Administrative Assistant:  Penny Carleton      penny@leducfellowship.ca
Ministry Apprentice:  Rudy Wall		   rudy@leducfellowship.ca

Contact us:
4401 Rollyview Road, Leduc, AB  T9E 7H4   

Phone: 780.986.9299     office@leducfellowship.ca

www.leducfellowship.ca

Office hours:
Monday, Wednesday & Friday:  9:00am - 4:00pm

Tuesday: 9:00 am - 12:00pm.
Thursdays & Holidays the office is closed.

GREATER EDMONTON MISSIONS 2017 EVENTS:

Friday October 27, 7pm - RISE for ages 17-27. ($10 in advance, $15 at the door)  
Have a thirst and deep hunger for God but don’t know exactly where to go or 
what to do? Check out this event.

Saturday October 28, 4-8:30pm - MAIN EVENT: $25 Registration:  coffee, snacks, exhibitors, 
Mini-seminars, banquet and program.

OFFERING GOAL $30,000 This will be divided equally between Camp Falcon Rock in Romania and Taylor Seminary 
in Edmonton.

All GEM events hosted at Zion Baptist Community Church in Edmonton.  For tickets and info go to ZBCC.CA/GEM


